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Sent: 15 April 2019 17:40

To: Dempsey, Matthew
Subject: Objection ref 2019/0836/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I have only just seen the site notice ref Flat 1 22 Buckland Crescent ref 2019/0836/P

And would ask you to consider our comment on this recent application ;

1- The existing ground floor plan incorrectly shows *study’ where a garage has existed for many years with
with the original up and over garage door.
Until the applicant recently purchased this property and has carried out these works.

2- Now that the new owners have created a ‘habitable’ room/office with a new separate access door this has
created an issue with the owner parking their car on or over the property boundary line, onto our private
parking area, in order to leave an access route for persons to the new entrance on the far left side.

Tt has now created a situation where it has become difficult and restrictive to our front parking area.

Thank you for your consideration
Owners of adjacent 20 Buckland Crescent
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